OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
WASHINGTON 25, D.C. 20301

INTERNATIONAL SECURITY AFFAIRS June 30, 1964

Mr. Chester L. Cooper
Assistant Deputy Director
Intelligence/Policy Support
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C.

Dear Chet:

This short note is to inform you that we in DOD greatly appreciate
the continuing flow of CIA material on Southeast Asia, which you
are thoughtful enough to keep providing us as it becomes available.
Of most recent vintage is the fine, concise report on VC weapons

manufacture. Keep up the good work. | make strong efforts to
assure that these works are brought to the attention of the proper
people.

Thanks again!

Sincerely yours,
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ALVIN FRIEDMAN

Special Assistant to the

,ﬁ - , Assistant Secretary of Defense
' (International Security Affairs)
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